
Exciting news! Strengthening Families of the Brazos Valley Program is now accepting registra-
tion for the upcoming Parent Education Series to begin at the end of March at Caldwell Ele-
mentary/Intermediate Cafeteria . Topics include: Complimenting, Communication, Family Fun, 5 
R’s of Successful Families, Limits and Consequences, Problem Solving and Negotiation, Stress 
and Anger Management Skills, and much more! The classes will be held in the evenings for 8 
weeks, one evening each week . This is a FREE series and dinner and childcare are provided. If 
you complete the class, each adult will receive a $25 gift card. Preregistration is required. If you 
are interested in attending, please call 567-2312 or email Holly.Narro@ag.tamu.edu. Classes fill 
up quickly, so contact me soon!  

Holly Narro 

Program Coordinator, Burleson County 
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